

## FATHER MICHAEL GOETZ CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL

## **WEEKLY NEWSLETTER**

Volume 12. Issue 11



330 CENTRAL PARKWAY WEST, MISSISSAUGA ON , L5B 3K6

WEBSITE: HTTPS://WWW.DPCDSB.ORG/GOETZ

PHONE: 905.277.0326

EMAIL:FATHERMICHEALGOETZSECONDARYSCHOOLINFO@DPCDSB.ORG

SUPERINTENDENT: DULCIE BELCHIOR + CATHOLIC SCHOOL TRUSTEES: BRUNO IANNICCA, STEFANO PASCUCCI & LUZ DEL ROSARIO

PRINCIPAL: SHARON ALLEGRETTO + VICE PRINCIPALS: EKWY ODOZOR & VINCE ANGARAN

Greetings to the Goetz Community,

Tomorrow, we will be commemorating Remembrance Day on November 11th with a beautiful assembly, video presentation and the playing of the Last Post while the entire school body gives two minutes of silence. This week we will also be hosting our Grade 8 Open House on Wednesday, November 13th from 5:30pm to 8pm for our future Gator students and families who are looking to register at Father Michael Goetz Catholic SS for the upcoming 2025/2026 school year. Our evening will begin with a presentation and then followed by a walking tour of our various classrooms meeting some of our teaching staff and a walkthrough of the various Goetz school clubs witnessing the positive experiences as shared by our wonderful student leaders!

This is another busy week at FMG, and we are excited to be providing our students with such great opportunities and high school experiences. Happy World Kindness Day on Wednesday and we wish you all a wonderful week!

- Ms. Allegretto

## **UPCOMING EVENTS** MONDAY, NOVEMBER 11 REMEMBRANCE DAY SERVICE

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 13 GRADE 8 OPEN HOUSE

**NOVEMBER 18TH - NOVEMBER 22ND GRADE 12 GRADUATION PHOTO'S** 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 21 SEMI-FORMAL

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 22 PD DAY - NO SCHOOL

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 27
GRADE 12 OSAP PRESENTATION

Hello Gators.

We are excited to have our new Chaplain Paul Devine join us this semester. We are so grateful for his presence and expertise in this time of need. Be sure to stop by the Chaplain's office at some point to introduce yourself and give him a warm Gator welcome.

On Monday, we observe Remembrance Day, a day to remember all the men and women who have served, and are currently serving, in the Canadian armed forces. We are truly grateful to those who worked hard, and even sacrificed their lives to make Canada a safe and peaceful country.

We read in the Gospel of John (15:13) that "There is no greater love than to lay down one's life for one's friends."

- The Chaplaincy Team.



VIRTUE OF



## **Graduation Photos**

Monday, November 18 - Friday, November 22.

Book your portrait session online today Sign up at bookmygrad.ca

School Code: FMG